WHISTLEBLOWING POLICY
Policy Statement
We believe that all staff, including volunteers, students and others working on or about the premises have a duty to raise any concerns in relation to the safety of the children within our care. The aim of this policy to re-assure such personnel that any legitimate concern they raise will be treated sensitively and acted upon accordingly without fear of reprisal.

Procedures
· All personnel are encouraged to feel confident in raising concerns that they genuinely believe are detrimental to the children or to the company itself
· In the first instance any concerns should be raised with their immediate supervisor or if this is not possible a member of the senior management team. If this is still not possible and/or directly involves one of the aforementioned then Ofsted should be contacted directly by email on: whistleblowing@ofsted.gov.uk or by telephone on: 0300 123 1231

· Everything possible will be done to ensure the person making the allegation will be protected from reprisal. Harassment or victimisation of any kind will not be tolerated. Appropriate action will be taken to protect the whistle-blower when a concern, whether proven or otherwise, has been raised in all good faith.

· All concerns will be investigated as soon as possible and the findings made known to all concerned.
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